
 
 
RESPONSES TO QUESTIONS TAKEN ON NOTICE  
 

COUNCIL MEETING 27 NOVEMBER 2024 
 
 

*Please note: Responses to any questions during Public Question Time and Councillor Question Time which 
were responded to during the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 

Item 7.3 Petition: Port Melbourne Skatepark - Graham Street Bridge 
Overpass 
 

 

Question from Councillor Cunsolo:  

Does the Environmental Protection Authority (EPA) have rules or regulations for noise limits, 
given skateboarding is a noisy activity? 
 

Response: The EPA have advised that they would not investigate a case like this due to the 
detailed planning process to upgrade the site which included community consultation and 
response to concerns about noise. Noise from skateboarding would be in keeping with what 
you could reasonably expect from a skatepark. 

 

 
 

 


